
 

  

 

 

North-South Corridor 
Regency Road to Pym Street – Day and Night Works 
 

November 2018 
 

 
 

Dear Resident/Business Owner, 
 
The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to notify you of upcoming 
survey and ground investigation works along South Road, between Camira Street and Overland Road, 
and along Regency Road, from Naweena Road to Durant Road. 
 
Starting in November, DPTI will be undertaking pavement and geotechnical investigations, which will 
provide information for the detailed design of the Regency Road to Pym Street Project (R2P). Survey 
works will also commence at this time. 
 
It is anticipated that these works will occur intermittently for up to 8 weeks, with geotechnical 
investigations (i.e. drilling) occurring in each location for one or two days or nights at a time. The majority 
of works will be undertaken between 7am and 5pm, however some works will be undertaken between 
7pm and 6am in order to minimise the impact to road users and to complete the work safely and 
effectively. 
 
Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works, however roads will remain open 
to traffic in both directions at all times. Access to businesses and properties will be maintained 
throughout the works. 

  
Efforts will be made to minimise noise impacts to nearby businesses and residents, however, some 
noise will be unavoidable during this period. 

  
DPTI appreciates your patience and cooperation while these important works are undertaken. 

  
For real time roadwork information download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit the Traffic 
SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 

  
If you have any enquiries, or would like to register your interest in the project, please telephone 1300 
915 702 or email DPTI.r2p@sa.gov.au 

  
Kind Regards, 

  
    The Regency Road to Pym Street Project Team  
    9 November 2018 
             # 3300941 


